Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 1168

From: nasmythcailla

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension of State of Emergency in Qld
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 11:29:51 AM

To whom it may concern,

I would like to express my view that I do not agree with the bill to extend the State of
Emergency in Qld until October.

At this stage we should be allowing; businesses to trade without restrictions, children and
teenagers to have an uninterrupted education, employees to maintain their employment
regardless of vaccine status and open all borders without quarantine requirements.

Any further extension would be deemed overzealous and unnecessary. If QId can fend for
themselves during last week's floods we can make our own health choices.

Thank you for your time,

Cailla Nasmyth

Sent from my Galaxy
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